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Total Contacts 

Unduplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – 17     YTD - 50 

Duplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – 46      YTD - 93 

Total Individual Student Services Contacts – 63      YTD 173 

 

Unduplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – 8     YTD - 23 

Duplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – 12     YTD - 30 

Total Individual Parent Services Contacts – 20        YTD - 53 

 

Total Home Visits – 1       YTD - 10 

 

Total number of students affected by Group programming – 46 

Total number of duplicated student contacts through group programming – 46 

 

Source of Information – Infinite Campus, Family Resource Center Information Tracking 

 

Activities 

 

The FRYSC is winding down handing out holiday assistance forms.  We anticipate serving 20 to 25 Southgate 

families for both Thanksgiving and Christmas. 

 

The FRC has provided breakfast for the Kindergarten and preschool Children Inc. students. 

 

Shiloh Schweitzer continues serving as a mentor to two 5th grade students. 

 

The FRYSC Advisory Council voted to have Southgate Students participate in the FRYSC Annual Food Drive 

in November.  That drive will begin November 6th and run through the 17th. 

 

Mr. Sanders and Ms. Schweitzer met with Mr. Duty, Mr. Franke and the representatives from the YMCA 

concerning an application for a 2st Century Community Learning Center Grant application.   

 

The Family Resource Center will provide each student grades P through 5 at Southgate with a Holiday Book 

and CD entitled “Mr. Holidays Presents The Roof Top Hop.” 


